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A special election ballot was sent to Faulty Senators in November to fill the one vacancy on 
the Planning and Budget Committee. Many thanks to Senators James Harrison (Dentistry) 
and Thomas Edison (Arts & Sciences) for running on the ballot. The results of the vote were 
tied between the candidates.  
 
The CCC decided to break the tie in support of having as much unit representation as 
possible for the elected positions. Chair Mueller accepted our recommendation and 
appointed Thomas Edison to the Planning & Budget Committee and moved James Harrison 
from his appointed position on the Planning & Budget Committee to the elected position.  
 
Looking ahead: Fulfilling one of the duties outlined in the Faculty Senate Bylaws, the CCC 
will examine the unit representation of our voting membership. The January CCC report will 
provide an update regarding our voting membership and if needed, a recommendation for a 
reapportionment.  


